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Parking/Vehicle Use of Pool Walkway 
 
No vehicles are allowed on the paved walkway leading up to the pool during operating hours 
to ensure the safety of all those using the path to access the pool.  
 
Absolutely no parking is allowed on the paved area outside the pool gates or the pedestrian 
pathway during operating hours. 
 
Visitors needing to use the path for access to the facility during operating hours to either 
drop off someone who needs assistance or materials need to call 732-679-9770 to speak with 
a lifeguard prior to driving on the walkway.   
 
 
 


